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FERGUS FALLS HOSTS TOWN HALL TO RESPOND TO THE  
CHILDCARE SHORTAGE 

 

The City of Fergus Falls is one of ten communities working with First Children’s Finance 
and the Rural Child Care Innovation Program (RCCIP). This community engagement 
process includes exploring current workforce and demographic data to seek right-sized 
solutions to the child care shortage utilizing existing assets and creating new 
partnerships.  

Fergus Falls’ Core Team began the process in September and will be hosting a Town Hall 
to share findings on child care gaps and needs along with giving the public opportunity 
to provide ideas for solutions. The event will be held on Monday, January 30, at 6 p.m. at 
M State Legacy Hall. January 31 is reserved for inclement weather.  A meal will be served. 
Register at https://www.eventbrite.com/e/fergus-falls-town-hall-tickets-465772085847.  

To learn more about how you or your business can get involved in the RCCIP process or 
the expansion of high quality, affordable child care, contact RCCIP Core Team Lead and 
Community Development Manager, Klara Beck, at  Klara.Beck@ci.fergus-falls.mn.us , 
(218) 332-5428, or visit https://www.ci.fergus-falls.mn.us/government/city-
projects/rccip-fergus-falls.  
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